Brianda Negrete

S——
From: Henson, Chris
Sent: Sunday, December 11, 2022 12:04 PM
To: Board Letters
Cc: Lenzi, Chelsea
Subject: Ex Parte for Clerk: Fuel Depot Item
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

FYI

From: Laura Capps <laura@lauracapps.com>

Sent: Friday, December 9, 2022 6:23 AM

To: Laura Capps <lcapps@countyofsb.org>; Henson, Chris <chenson@countyofsb.org>
Subject: Fwd: congrats!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

for ex parte, thanks

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robert Collector <Bobcollector@gmail.com>
Date: December 7, 2022 at 10:38:29 AM PST

To:

Subject: congrats!

Laura,
Thanks for the invite to your swearing in. {'ll be there.

Also: I understand you've spoken with Phyllis Noble, Prez of the Summerland
Citizens Association about their - the community's - appeal of John Price's
proposed illuminated gas station sign on the rear of the building facing

the freeway. | live in Summerland and am very conversant about this
controversial project, or rather the politics behind it.

| certainly hope you have a chance to visit the site. The Association has a scale
"model’ of the sign you should see to realize the potential county-wife impact,
both light poliution and safety - of signage this size all along the 101.

I know Nelson's coming to visit, as have other supes.

Best,



Bob



